

Dear Potential New Member,

Thank you for your interest in the Colorado River Corvette Club. Once your application has been processed, you will be receiving a club roster, club guidelines, information about membership badges, decals and our vendor contacts for club apparel. You will also be receiving information from our Activities Chairman in your email, so please check it often. Our website **coloradorivercorvetteclub.net** has all the updated information relating to the club, so please check it as well.

As a member of CRCC, you are also joining the National Council of Corvette Clubs (NCCC) which is a National affiliation of member clubs forming a sanctioning body that oversees competition programs and provides a uniform rulebook for all clubs to compete in racing and car shows. The NCCC will be sending information to you a few weeks after you join.

You will be introduced to the club members at your first club meeting. Once you join, this is your club and it's what you make it. We encourage you to participate in as many events as you can. I can assure you, you will make new friends and enjoy the camaraderie with other Corvette enthusiasts. We enjoy a wide variety of activities with our members that include car shows with other clubs, day runs, weekend and longer road trips.

If you move, or any of the information on your application changes, please let me know so I can update the roster and your email information if necessary.

Please email me with any questions you may have. I look forward to saying, "Welcome to our club". We know that you will enjoy it.

Sincerely,

Steve Barajas Membership Chairman steveb0315@yahoo.com